
 
 

WATER COMMISSION MEETING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Water Commission meeting 
of Wednesday, August 24, 2022 has been cancelled due to 
lack of business.  
 
The next regular meeting shall be on Wednesday, 
September 28, at 6:30 p.m. in the West Annex Commission 
room of City Hall. 


